
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 20, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Pastors and Friends, 
 
It was a good day when the Lord brought the Beil family to FBMI. It has been our honor to serve God 
together with them for the past 6½ years. They have worked hard and have been fruitful in the Lord’s 
harvest. Bro. Beil has recently informed me that they will be resigning from FBMI in order to work with 
another mission agency. We will miss them greatly. 
 
Jon and Brittany Beil are good people, and they are leaving us in good standing and on the best of 
terms. This decision has been entirely their own, and we wish them all of God’s best in this new 
direction. Their official transition date is June 1, 2024, and we will continue to process support on their 
behalf until August 21, 2024. 
 
If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me by emailing me at 
markbosje@fbmi.org or by calling me at (219) 718-0895. 
 
Your fellow laborer, 
 
 
 
Dr. Mark Bosje 
Missions Director 
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